
Dear Parents, 
 
Dance week at Thoreau will be October 21st – 25th. Thanks to our wonderful PTA, Thoreau students will 
participate in dance lessons taught by guest teacher Gaylen Sauve during PE and Music. Each lesson 
will feature a variety of dance styles including: swing, line, country, folk, square dance and hip hop. If 
you do NOT want your child to participate in dance week, please sign below to excuse them from 
participating. 
 
In celebration of dance week, please join us at the school dance, "A Jungle Safari” on Friday, October 

25th in the gym from 6:30 – 8:00 PM. Entry is $2.00/person or $5.00/family. Hope to see you there! 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelsey Korby & Sharon Frank 
Thoreau Elementary PE & Music Specialist  
kkorby@lwsd.org sfrank@lwsd.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To excuse your student from Dance Week, please complete and return this slip. Thank you. 
I do NOT want my student to participate in Dance Week. 
 
Student’s Name:      Student’s Teacher: 
 
________________________________________                 
  
 
Parent Signature:      Date: 
 
________________________________________         
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